MEMORANDUM

DATE: August 19, 2019

TO: Mayor White & City Council

VIA: Mercy Rushing, City Manager

FROM: Cindy Karch, Finance Director dp
SUBJECT: Bid Acceptance Architect

Council Meeting Agenda Item for August 26, 2019

Background Information:

The city solicited bids for architectural services in the Tyler Morning Telegraph.
Additionally, I contacted five different architectural firms and sent the RFQ to them. | received
two calls for additional information and one site visit. Only one bid was received.

This is for the police department remodel project. The architect responding is Mark
Thacker. Mercy has worked with him before on projects in Canton and has been pleased with
his work. His work in Mineola includes the Mineola Community Bank expansion and remodel.
He has met with Chief Bittner and I, reviewed blueprints of city hall and has presented
conceptual drawings for Chief to consider.

Mr. Thacker has presented a draft contract. If the council approves, he will finalize the
contract for acceptance.

Recommendation:

It is recommended that the council accept the bid as presented and authorize the City Manager to
sign the contract.

Final Disposition:



















































